
 

                                                                                                                                      

Orientation-Day 

Dear RIS Parents,   

Greetings to you all! It is our pleasure to welcome you to the new academic 
year 2023/2024. As we strongly believe in the importance of building effective 
parent-school partnership based on strong communication between parents 
and all members of our team, we invite Lower and Secondary parents to join 
our Orientation-Day on Thursday, August 31, 2023. 

The orientation will be held in the open area of the School Cafeteria at the 
following times: 

Years 7 to 9: from 9:00 am - 10:30 am  

Years 10 to 12: from 11:00 am - 12:30 pm  

Looking forward to meeting you all on the Orientation-Day and we hope that it 
will be beneficial for everybody.  

Head of Secondary                                                             School Director 
Sherine Shalaby                                                        Mary Emile    

 


